
 

 

14th Rabi Al-Akhar, 1443h – 19th November 2021 

 

Assalaamu Alaikum – ‘Peace be upon you’ 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

RE: Intervention and Enrichment Collections 

Following discussion with parents and a review of current arrangements the school has decided to leave the 
Parent Carpark, accessible from Lincoln Street, open until 4:30pm, Monday – Thursday. It has also been 
arranged for the student gate to be manned from 4pm-4:30pm. This means that students attending 
intervention or enrichment activities will now be able to exit the school from the student entrance/exit. 

Please note, parents should not try to access the staff carpark on Stoney Stanton Road and will be asked to 
reverse and go to the back of the school if this is the case. In addition, the Nuneaton Bus service will require 
access to the staff carpark and parents parking without consideration will cause delay to this service. 

Parents should collect from the back of the school, and not cause traffic congestion on Stoney Stanton Road 
by parking without consideration. There is ample parking in the parent carpark up until 4:30pm and after this, 
on the access road to the student entrance. We are a community school and therefore should not cause 
disruption or hinderance to members of the public by our actions. 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter and I trust that parents will now adhere to the school’s 
expectations. 

Regards 

 

Anand Patel 

Principal 

02476 220937 | Anand.Patel@egcoventry.staracademies.org 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


